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From: Diane Turco []  
Sent: Tuesday, August 02, 2016 9:53 AM 
To: Burritt, Arthur <Arthur.Burritt@nrc.gov>; Carfang, Erin <Erin.Carfang@nrc.gov> 
Cc: William Maurer <>; Donald Barton <
Subject: [External_Sender] Thank you 

Dear Mr. Burritt and Ms. Carfang, 

We greatly appreciate your time yesterday meeting with us to discuss our serious concerns regarding the 
ongoing operation of Pilgrim and the spent fuel pool dangers. It was mentioned that spent fuel was being 
removed this fall, also possibly winter or spring. Is the fall transfer due to the panel problems?  And the latter 
during refueling? Also, attached it a link to the vulnerability study done with Pilgrim on the list. 

Again, thank you for your time, Diane 

http://www.prnewswire.com/news-releases/study-us-nuclear-reactors-vulnerable-to-terrorist-attack-
219792561.html 
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